
 
 
March 19, 2014 
 
First Last 
The George Gund Foundation 
1845 Guildhall Building 
45 Prospect Avenue West 
Cleveland, OH   44115 
 
Dear Ms. Name: 
 
The Girl Scouts of North East Ohio (GSNEO) is pleased to submit this application to The 
George Gund Foundation for a $10,000 to fund “Camperships” for underserved girls in the city 
of Cleveland. 
 
Girl Scouts of North East Ohio is committed to offering outdoor experiences to girls through its 
camps and other resources. Through three camp properties – Sugarbush, Timberlane, and 
Ledgewood – GSNEO offers a wide variety of camp programs for girls of all ages. Camperships 
funded by The George Gund Foundation would provide support for girls in socioeconomically 
vulnerable families in Cleveland to attend weeklong resident camps. This includes camp fees, 
necessary supplies, and yearlong membership to Girl Scouts. 
 
We appreciate your consideration of our application and hope to utilize these funds in 
preparation for the summer 2014 camping season.  Please forward any questions to First Last, 
Grants Manager at firstlast@gsneo.org or call 555-123-4567. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
First Last     First Last 
Chief Executive Officer   Board Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


